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Recall of Tesco Green Pesto and Tesco Reduced Fat Green Pesto due to 

undeclared peanut allergen 

 

The United Kingdom Food Standards Agency (FSA) has issued a food recall alert 

on Tesco Green Pesto and Tesco Reduced Fat Green Pesto due to an undeclared 

allergen, peanut, on their product labels. 

 

2          As the implicated product was imported into Singapore, the Singapore Food 

Agency has directed the importer, NTUC Fairprice Co-operative Ltd, to recall the 

product. The recall is ongoing.  

 

3          Consumers who have purchased the affected products, and who are allergic 

to peanut, should not consume it. Consumers may contact the importer, NTUC 

Fairprice Co-operative Ltd, at 6552 2722 for enquiries and for exchange or refund of 

products.  

 

4          Details of the products are as follows. 

 

Affected products:  

(1) Tesco Green Pesto 

(2) Tesco Reduced Fat Green Pesto 

 

Size: 190g 

 

Affected batch: All batch codes (expiry 

date) before 01/11/2022 

 

Country of origin: Italy 

(1) Tesco Green Pesto 
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(2) Tesco Reduced Fat Green 

Pesto 

 

 

 

 

Issued by the Singapore Food Agency 

13 January 2020 

 


